
May 6, 2024 

April 2024 Notification Summary 

 

Dear provider, 

 

Here are notifications sent last month. You can read these notifications and other past notifications 
here: https://www.hpsm.org/provider/news  

 

• April 2: New Community Supports Codes Going Live 4/1/2024 
• April 3: March 2024 Notification Summary 
• April 4: Accessing Interpreter Services for Members 
• April 9: April 2024 Reminder to Keep HPSM Updated on Behavioral Health Availability 
• April 10: Best Practices for Tackling Implicit Bias 
• April 15: MFTs and MHCs Now A Covered Medicare Benefit Effective 1/1/2024 
• April 17: Language Interpreter Services Vendor Connection Issues 
• April 30: New Claims Form When Billing for Long Term Care Services 

 

Please direct questions to PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 

 
Thank you, 
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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